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BE KIND – BE RESILIENT – BE PROUD   


2nd July 2019


Dear Families, 
Bay class is planning a class trip to celebrate the end of term, on Monday 15th July 2019. We are going to play a game of bowling at Tenpin Bowling and then eat our lunch at pizza hut. We are asking for a contribution of £5.00 per child towards the bowling game. The children’s lunch will be paid for, as part of their reward trip. Please ensure that the contribution is paid via ParentPay online, prior to the trip date.

We will be leaving school at 10:30am and walking to the bowling alley, as it is very close to the school. We will be returning to school for 1:30pm. 
 
If your child does not want to have pizza hut for their lunch, please send in a packed lunch that they can bring with them on the trip. Also please let us know if your child has any recent dietary or allergy requirements.

We have a small fund to assist pupils who have difficulty paying for the trip, so please email Leigh-annesullivan@theriseschool.com in confidence to discuss how we can help you.




Yours sincerely 

Bethany Gogarty
Primary Teacher	
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Please complete the permission slip below and return to reception by Friday 12th July 2019.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
I give permission for my child to attend Tenpin Feltham and Pizza Hut on Monday 15th July 2019.

Child’s Name: ……………………………………Class:…………………………………

Parent signature:…………………………………………. Date:………………………..
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Head of The Rise School: Helen Ralston
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